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LET US BE UNITED, LET US BE FILLED WITH HOPE, 

 LET US BE THOSE WHO RESPECT ONE ANOTHER. 

Desmond Tutu     

Calendar 
 

Sun., Feb. 23rd  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Jane Thickstun 

 

Sun., Mar. 2nd      10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Mar 9th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Barbara Meyers 

 

Sun., Mar. 16th        10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev Sandra Whippie 
 

Sun., Mar. 23rd        10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Bruce Johnson 

 

Sun., Mar. 30th    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Steve Edington 

 

Sun., Apr. 6th       10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Apr. 13th     10:30 a.m. Palm Sunday with guest minister, Rev Jane Thickstun.  

 

Sun., Apr. 20th    10:30 a.m. Easter Sunday with guest minister, Rev. Sandra Whippie  

 

Sun., Apr. 27th      10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Steve Edington 

 

Sun., May 4th        10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 
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It’s been quite a winter, so far, for our congregation! 

Milestone birthdays for Claudia, Jane, and Les were the highlights. 

Congratulations on their decades of trips around the Sun! 

 

Furnace issues in The Red House forced us to hold January’s services in the 

church (not great for our oil budget). 

 

 

February’s first three Sunday worship services had to be cancelled due to 

illness and poor travel conditions. 

 

On the bright side, the furnace in The Red House cellar has kept running for 2 

weeks in a row. It had been breaking down very four days or so, and it’s only a 

year old! 

 

The weather looks good for this Sunday, so we should be able to get together 

for worship in The Red House at last. See you there! 

 

What surprises are in store for us in March? An early Spring would be most 

welcomed. 

 

The next Prudential Committee meeting is scheduled for this Sunday, February 

23rd, at Noon in The Red House. 
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